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The New Westminster Minor Hockey Association is grateful for contributions from both the province of British Columbia  and the 

city of New Westminster. 

REIMBURSEMENT OF EXPENSES FOR NON-PARENT HEAD COACHES 

As it is the policy of the Association that those who provide volunteer services to 
minor hockey should not suffer financial costs as a result, the Association will 
reimburse non-parent head coaches for travel and other expenses incurred as a 
consequence of their position as head coach.  Such reimbursements are subject 
to the following: 

 Amounts shall be determined annually by the executive at rates sufficient 
to reimburse all costs but not to constitute payment for time spent. 

 For ease of administration, such amounts may be paid monthly to 
recipients.  Receipts for actual expenditure are not required. 

 As the amount of travel required to games is normally substantially less for 
C teams than for A teams, reimbursement will be less for non-parent 
coaches of C teams. 

 Assistant coaches shall not be reimbursed under this policy. 
 As it is assumed that coaches who are parents would attend their child’s 

games and as supplies are already reimbursed by the Association (to a 
maximum of $100 per team), reimbursement for travel will not be made to 
parent coaches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


